Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

Sent: Tuesday, May 30, 2017 11:40 AM

To: '‘Brady Nagle'

Cc: Debra Moser

Subject: RE: ABF Freight Systems, 4575 Tidewater Avenue - Extension Request for Well Destruction Report
Brady,

Thanks for the reminder.

While I’'m not sure of the reference to a January 17, 2017 letter (I presume a typo), I've never-the-less extended the due date until July 28, 2017 per
your request. It's been updated in Geotracker already. You should have approval from ACPWA by now, but if not, let me know.

Mark Detterman

Senior Hazardous Materials Specialist, PG, CEG
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502

Direct: 510.567.6876

Fax: 510.337.9335

Email: mark.detterman@acgov.org

PDF Copies of case files can be downloaded at:
http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm

From: Brady Nagle [mailto:bsn@tsgcorp.net]

Sent: Monday, May 22, 2017 3:05 PM

To: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health <Mark.Detterman@acgov.org>

Cc: Debra Moser <djm@tsgcorp.net>

Subject: ABF Freight Systems, 4575 Tidewater Avenue - Extension Request for Well Destruction Report

Mark,

This message is to request an extension to the June 2, 2017 due date for submittal of a well destruction report included in your January 17, 2017 letter (letter
was received on April 20, 2017). A permit packet, including associated fees, was submitted to the Alameda County Public Works Agency on May 8, 2017, but was
not received until May 15, 2017. To date, we have not received a response to our well destruction permit applications which include justification for well

1



destruction by pressure grouting. After the permits are received, and the well destruction method approved, the drilling subcontractor will be scheduled, the
work performed, and the report prepared. We are requesting an extension to the June 2, 2017 due date until July 28, 2017 to allow sufficient time for well
destruction and documentation. Thank you for your consideration of this request for extension.

Brady Nagle
Project Manager

Trinity Source Group, Inc.
119 Encinal Street
Santa Cruz, CA 95060

Tel: (831) 426-5600
Cellular: (831) 713-9255
Fax: (831) 426-5602

Visit our website at: www.trinitysourcegroup.com

The materials transmitted by this electronic mail are confidential, are only for the use of the intended recipient, and may also be subject
to applicable privileges. Any dissemination, distribution, or copying of this communication is strictly prohibited. If you have received this
communication in error, please immediately notify the sender. Please also remove this message from your hard drive, diskette, and
any other storage device.



